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Medical Billing: Transparency and No Surprises

Spencer Fane attorney Ellen E. Stewart recently discussed medical billing at the

Rocky Mountain chapter of the International Employee Assistance Professionals
Association (EAPA) monthly meeting.

During the February training, Ellen explained how federal and state laws related to
mental health providers and their billing. She discussed transparency and the no
surprises laws, compliance, and penalties at the federal and state level.

At Spencer Fane, Ellen helps health care clients successfully navigate a myriad of
legal issues and regulations so they can effectively deliver patient care while still
meeting their business goals. She serves many types of health care organizations,
including hospitals, physicians, and alternative delivery systems on a variety of
issues concerning the delivery of health care.

To learn more about Ellen’s presentation, please click here.
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